
Saint Philip Church 
622 Putnam Pike 

Greenville, RI 02828 
 

July 4, 2021 

Call: 401.949.1500 
FAX: 401.949.3504 
www.saintphilip.com 

email: office@saintphilip.com 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
(Confessions) 

Saturday   8:30-9:00 AM 
           3:00-3:45 PM 
First Friday of the Month 
           6:00-7:00 PM 
 

Please notify us if anyone is ill, in 
the hospital or at home, who  
wishes to receive the Sacrament  
of the Anointing of the Sick or  
Holy Communion.  
 

Nursing Homes 
Holy Mass is offered monthly  and 
Holy Communion is served  
weekly at the following                      
health-care  facilities:   
Greenville  Center, Hebert’s, 
Stillwater Assisted Living (formally 
Cortland Place) and Village at 
Waterman Lake.  
 

Sacrament of Baptism 
Please speak with one of the 
priests about dates for the  
celebration of Baptism and the 
Baptism Preparation class.  
 

Sacrament of Marriage 
Consult one of the priests to            
secure a date and begin the                  
Marriage Preparation Program. 
 

Priestly and Religious  
Vocations 
Telephone the Diocesan Office of 
Vocations at 401.331.1316. 

A Roman Catholic 
Faith Community 

Since 1852 

God Bless America,  
The Land That I Love! 

 

We hold these truths to be self-evident, that all men are created 
equal, that they are endowed by their Creator with certain        
unalienable Rights, that among these are Life, Liberty and the 
pursuit of Happiness. — That to secure these rights,                
Governments are instituted among Men, deriving their just  
powers from the consent of the governed, — That whenever any 
Form of Government becomes destructive of these ends, it is the 
Right of the People to alter or to abolish it, and to institute new  
Government, laying its foundation on such principles and  
organizing its powers in such form, as to them shall seem most 
likely to effect their Safety and Happiness  
(Declaration of Independence, July 4, 1776). 
 

As our country observes our July 4th holiday weekend, we would 
all do well to take a moment to reflect on our founding  
document, quoted above.  Perhaps these are the most crucially 
important lines of our Declaration of Independence and it might 
be proposed that these are the most crucially important lines ever 
written by Americans, for Americans. 
 

Many, if not most of us, are deeply saddened and frightened by 
what we see going on right now in the country that we love; in 
the country that our parents and grandparents fought and died to 
protect.  Much blood has been spilled over these 245 years of 
America's existence to assure us of freedom ... freedom to enjoy 
our "unalienable Rights" ... Life, Liberty, and the pursuit of  
Happiness! 
 

Our country isn't perfect, but it's still the best country on the face 
of the earth, founded on Judeo-Christian principles and virtues.  
It's the land we love and the place we call home.  We won't let 
anyone rob us of our peace, our happiness, or our birthrights!  
Let's raise our voices in prayer to God, begging his mercy on our 
homeland and all those who call the U.S.A. "home."  Let us do 
all in our power, with all our strength and stamina, to stand 
strong for the principles upon which our country was founded 
and to remain true to the virtues that have made our country 
great.  God bless America, the land that I love ... and that you 
love, too!   
 
Father Frank 



WELCOME NEW PARISHIONERS 
We encourage new parishioners to introduce 
yourselves to the parish priests so that we can meet 
and welcome you to our Parish Family. Please contact 
one of our priests to officially register at 
401.949.1500. 

Parish Clergy 
Pastor ................................. Very Reverend Francis C. Santilli 
                                                               pastor@saintphilip.com 
Assistant Pastor ............................. Reverend Phillip J. Dufour 
                                                assistantpastor@saintphilip.com 
Permanent Deacon..................................... Deacon Joseph Day 
Pastor Emeritus ............................ Reverend Gerald E. Beirne 
 

Franciscan Apostolic Sisters 
Saint Philip Convent ..................Sister Nemesia Licayu, F.A.S. 
                                                  Sister Marizza Manicap, F.A.S. 
                                                        Sister Flora Tanarte, F.A.S. 
 

Parish Office Staff 
Office Manager ..................................... Mrs. Brandy Narducci 
                                                                office@saintphilip.com 
Administrative Assistant ………............... Mrs. Loren Calabro 
                                                          secretary@saintphilip.com 
 

Saint Philip Religious Education 
Director of Religious Education ………....... Mr. Dennis Sousa 
                                    401.949.0330 or  reled@saintphilip.com 
Assistant Director ............................................. Mr. Keith Kline 
Secretary ......................................... Mrs. Dorothy Bertherman 
 

Saint Philip School 
Principal ................................................ Mrs. Cynthia Senenko 
                             401.949.1130  or  office@stphilipschool.com 
Secretary .................................................... Mrs. Monica Daigle 
Business Manager ................................ Mrs. Brandy Narducci 
 

Parish Ministries 
Organist / Choir Director  ...................... Mr. Kenneth Camara 
                                                                                  401.808.9409 
Youth Minister ........................................ Mrs. Melissa Roberts 
                                  401.349.0785  or  youth@saintphilip.com 
Children & Family Ministry …..…... Andy & Danielle Ziegler 
                                                            dziegler1026@yahoo.com 
Saint Vincent de Paul Food Pantry ..................... 401.949.2949 
                                                    vinnysangels@saintphilip.com 
 

Parish Corporation 
Trustees .................................................... Mr. Antonio Fonseca 
                                                               Mrs. Elizabeth Santucci 
Auditors ...................................................... Mr. John DelPadre 
                                                                Mr. Gregory Barishian 

Mass Schedule 
 

Saturday: 4 PM 
Sunday:  8 AM, 9:30 AM, 11:30 AM, 6 PM 
Weekdays: Monday thru Saturday at 8 AM 

Congratulations to 
 Lucas Manzo ... 

Lucas Manzo, a member of our Parish, has 
been accepted into the seminary program at 
Our Lady of Providence Seminary on Mount 
Pleasant Avenue in Providence.  Lucas is 23 
years old and has already graduated from  
college.  He will begin Pre-Theology studies at 
O.L.P.  Lucas is the youngest son of Robert 
and Angela Manzo; his brothers are Julian and 
James. 
We wish Lucas every blessing as he begins 
this period of prayerful discernment about his  
vocation to the priesthood. Lucas, God bless 
and keep you always! 

Saint Philip Church      
Endowment 
Fund ... 

Yes, our Church has an      
Endowment Fund with the 
Catholic Foundation of 

Rhode Island which administers the    
endowment funds of parishes, schools, 
and other Catholic institutions of/within 
the Diocese of Providence.  Saint Philip 
School has had an endowment fund of 
its own for many years.  This parish has 
been a place of celebration, meditation, 
comfort, and prayer during important 
and critical times of our lives. Memorial 
donations to our Endowment Fund will 
help support our Church for generations 
to come.  To learn more about our       
Endowment Fund and/or to make a gift, 
contact Father Frank at 401.949.1500 or 
the Office of Stewardship and  
Development of the Diocese of  
Providence  at 401.277.2121. 



Counting our Blessings 
June 19 /June 20 

 

    Budget ~ $14,144.05  
 

Envelopes $7,067.55  ~ Loose ~ $1,436.00  
   

     E-Giving ~ $5,640.50   
 

     
 
 

June Baptisms 
Welcome, precious little child.  

 

So divine from God above. Christened    
today in Jesus' name, Held in His arms 
of love. May angels guide your  tiny 
feet and bring you smiles to wear and 
may our Heavenly Father always keep 
you in His care. 
 
 

 Mason Matthew Forsyth 
 Isabella Grace Goding 
 Alejandro Antonio Mejia Diaz 
 Sebastian Antonio Mejia Diaz 
 Amirah Sophia Mejia Diaz 
 Ainsley Rae Snow 

Mission Appeal: 
De LaSalleChristian Brothers ... 

Each parish is assigned a mission group for 
our annual Mission Cooperative Appeal. This 
year, Saint Philip’s will host a missionary 
from the De LaSalle Christian Brothers who 
will speak at all our Masses on Saturday and 
Sunday – July 10 and 11.  The basket will be 
passed at every Mass on July 10 and 11 to   
accommodate this special collection for the  

De LaSalle Christian  
Brothers. Please note:  
There is no envelope in the  
budget packet for this    
special collection but for   
e-givers, the fund is 
listed ... please consult 
your e-giving account! 

Translation of Latin into English … 
Several adorers in Our Lady’s Chapel have inquired about having a       
translation of the Latin words printed on the wall behind the Altar.  Here are 
the Latin words and an English translation: 
 

On the wall behind the Altar in Our Lady's Chapel: 
 

O sacrum convivium,       O sacred banquet, 
in quo Christus sumitur;      in which Christ is received (or assumed);                

  recolitur memoria passionis eius;   the memory of his passion renewed   
                   (contemplated); 

mens impletur gratia;       the mind is filled with grace; 
et future gloriae nobis pignus datur.  and a pledge of future glory is given us. 

Parish Office in the  
Rectory Closed … 

on Monday - July 5 in observance of the 4th of 
July holiday.  Our  8 AM daily Mass will be  
offered in Church and as usual, at least 1 priest 
will be “on duty” to answer the telephone in the 
Rectory to respond to any emergency             
situations, especially the Sacrament of the 
Anointing of the Sick at 
our local nursing-home           
facilities or for a             
parishioner at their own 
home. 



 
 
 
 

New Parishioners 
We extend a warm welcome to the  

Following new members of our           
parish family:  

 

 Daniel, Danielle & Finn Brown 
 

 Gloria Chouinard 

PRAYER LINE  
Please call with your intentions 

Sue Gibbons: 231-3663 
Paul Dumouchel 774-225-8288 

Men Gather For Morning Prayer ... 
every Thursday from 6:30 AM to 7:30 AM in 
the Guardian Angel's (Cry) Room of our 
Church. They sing, pray, read Scripture, share 
faith, and intercede for themselves, their      
families, and our Parish.  The group is open to 
any man who wishes to deepen his faith and 
share with  other faith-filled men.  Come this 
Thursday or any Thursday  morning ... you 
are welcome! 

Truth and Life Series: 
 Critical Race Theory & the  

Catholic Perspective 
All men are invited to join the Men of 
Saint Joseph on Monday, July 12 at   
7:00 PM for our "Truth and Life" series 
on Critical Race Theory & The Catholic 
Perspective. We will meet at 7:00 PM in 
the Church and we will start with 30 
minutes of Eucharistic Adoration  
praying for the specific intentions of our 
church and all the men present.  Our talk 
will begin at 7:30 PM. All men age 16 
and up are welcome to join us for this 
powerful and thought-provoking  
evening. Any questions please reach out 
to kkline@stphilipschool.com 

Weddings on Sundays ... 
Our Parish does schedule weddings on  
Sunday afternoons.  Because of the nature of 
Sunday as the Lord's Day when we are 
obliged to assist at Mass, "Sunday weddings" 
can only take place during the  celebration of 
a Mass;  therefore no wedding ceremony 
"outside of Mass" can be booked for a  
Sunday afternoon.  Wedding Masses will be 
booked at these times only:  2 PM, 2:30 PM, 
3 PM, 3:30 PM.  
Only 1 wedding 
Mass will be      
offered on any  
given Sunday.  By 
diocesan       
guideline,                    
musicians may ask 
for an additional money-offering, over and 
above their usual wedding stipend, when their      
services are needed for a Sunday wedding. 



Catholic Charity Appeal: 
 

$8,744.00 To Goal!!! 
 

Amount raised to date:                        $129,006.00 
          Total number of donors:                         444                

Parish Goal 2021:                                $137,750.00 

 
The annual Catholic Charity Appeal is winding down and parishioners have already been       
generous with pledges and outright gifts.  Please be sure to make any checks payable to      
Catholic Charity Appeal (and not to Saint Philip’s!).  Thank you for your generous response on 
behalf of the 39 agencies of compassion where about 200,000 Rhode Islanders will benefit from 

our loving concern! 

Pray the “Patriotic Rosary”  
on July 5th … 

Immediately following 
the 8 AM daily Mass 
on Monday - July 5th, 
we will stay in Church 
to pray the “Patriotic 
Rosary” which  
incorporates various quotes from  
America’s influential leaders (including our 
most-famous Presidents and other  
national heroes) with the Mysteries of the       
Rosary.  Each one of the 50 United States is 
named and  specifically prayed for on the 
“Hail Mary” beads.  It takes about 40 
minutes but well worth the   investment of 
time, spirit, and prayer, asking the good 
Lord to watch over and protect our beloved 
country, dedicated to the patronage of Our 
Lady!  Join us on July 5th as we make       
intercession to Mary, Our Mother and  
patroness of the United States of America. 

Are You Listening to       
“Relevant Radio”? 

Turn to 550 AM for a truly 
Catholic radio station,       
reporting news about our 
faith from around the world 
as well as   featuring talks, interviews,   
presentations and prayers relevant to all  
Catholics.  Want to grow in your faith?      
Listen to “Relevant Radio” daily! 

Clothes Bins ... 
Three large, white, metal bins are waiting to 
receive your donations of 
clothes; they are located 
at the far corner of the 
Church parking lot, near 
the dumpsters.  A sign on 
each bin indicates that 
clothing donations should 
be: 
• clean 
• odorless 
• wearable. 
Thank you for abiding by these guidelines for 
clothes and please also  observe the sign that 
indicates that no donations should be left    
outside the bins!  Thank you for your           
cooperation and your donations of good,   
wearable, and usable clothing and textiles. 

Have You Considered          
Coming To Daily 

Mass ? 
What a great way to start 
off the day!  Each and     

every day Holy Mass is offered in our 
Church at 8 AM.  Come and see ... you 
won't be disappointed and you won't 
leave sad or upset ... you will leave  
having heard God's Holy Word and 
filled with his Holy Presence in Holy       
Communion.  Try it ... you'll like it! 


